
Ref. No. MCHI/GEN/12-13/097 

September 14, 2012 

 

To,  

The Dy. Chief Engineer – I 

Development Plan 

4th Floor, MCGM Head Office,  

C.S.T., Mumbai 

 

Sub: Issue of Land use Plan of revision of D.P. for entire Mumbai Limit 

 

Respected Sir,  

 

With reference to above subject matter, it is requested to please issue us soft 

copy of Land Use Plan Proposed Revision of D.P. by your department for 

entire Mumbai Limit for our record.  

 

We are ready to pay necessary fees/charges for the same.  

 

Please do the needful in this matter and issue us Land Use plan of Revision of 

D.P. for entire Mumbai at the earliest.  

 

Thanking you,  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

For MCHI-CREDAI 

 

 

 

Avadhoot Rane 

General Manager, Liaison  


